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Bay Ridge Brooklyn Chapter of NYSWI awards Scholarship Grant

[Brooklyn, NY] At its April meeting, the Bay Ridge Brooklyn Chapter of New York State Women,
Inc. awarded a Scholarship Grant to Gina Abdulahad, a studentat Brooklyn College. President
Doris Amen and Scholarship Chair Catherine La Grutta presented Ms. Abdulahad with a check

for two thousand dollars to help support her studies.

In line with the goal of supporting professional development for women, the Chapter periodical-
ly awards a scholarship to a Brooklyn resident who is attending college within NYC with prefer-

ence given to candidates who are working women or those who have returned to school.

Photos available.

#it#
The Bay Ridge Brooklyn Chapter is a part of New York State Women, Inc. (http://nyswomeninc.
org/), the leading statewide advocate for working women on the issues of work-life balance and
workplace equity. Local groups around the state provide members with professional develop-
ment programs, networking opportunities and scholarships for women. The Bay Ridge Brooklyn
Chapter, formerly known as The Bay Ridge Business and Professional Womens’ Club, has been
in existence since 1953. For meeting dates and further info, e-mail BrooklynNYSWI@gmail.
com or write Bay Ridge Brooklyn Chapter, NYSWI, PO Box 325, 9728 Third Ave, Brooklyn, NY
11209.
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